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 Welcome NWOCTA members and friends to our special fall meeting to be held in La 
Grande on Saturday, September 28th. 

We are holding this meeting for fun and entertainment and for information about the 
Chapter and other trail activities that have taken place this past year.  We hope that 
you will also bring along your own ideas about future events that would be of interest 
to the membership. 

There will be a video of trail activities from the Trails West Chapter brought to us by 
Gail Carbiener.   And some photos of trail marking on the Barlow Road that was 
completed earlier this year.  We welcome any information from the group that you 
wish to present. 

You will need to bring your own lunch along for the day.  If anyone wishes to bring a 
dessert to share with the group, it will be much appreciated.  Soon after lunch we will 
have a special trip out to the Meeker Marker site prepared by Ronnie Allen about 6 
miles East of La Grande. 

The meeting begins at 10 am, but if you come earlier and we will need help in setting 
up the room at 9 am.  The Library is located at 2006 Fourth St. in La Grande.  Gail 
mentioned several places to stay such as a Super 8; America’s best value Sandman 
Inn, and a Best Western. 

For those interested in staying over another night, there will be the installment of a T 
Rail marker on the property of Joe Horst on Sunday.   

 


